Notice of Possible Quorum
Events Committee
Friday, August 12, 2022

There may exist a quorum of the Events Committee at a gathering at Aunt Caroline’s Park.
While citizens may express their concerns to Committee members, no votes will be taken
and no decisions will be made at this gathering.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to participate in this meeting, please contact
the Planning Department at (541) 878-2225. Notification 72 hours prior to the meeting will enable the City to make reasonable
arrangements to ensure accessibility to the meeting (28 CFR 35.102-35.104 ADA Title II).



